
THE FUTURE
OF THE UTILITY
SECTOR

ANNOUNCEMENT FOR AN
INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON:

OHRID, REPUBLIC OF
NORTH MACEDONIA

June 11-13, 2025  

Inspiring lectures from leading 
professionals.

Exhibition of the latest 
technologies and services.

Networking with colleagues 
and partners.

WHAT TO EXPECT?

Don’t miss this opportunity 
to be part of the event!

Association of the Utility Service Providers 
of the Republic of North Macedonia



Dear colleagues and friends,  

Are you ready to shape the future of utility 
services? We are announcing the upcoming 
conference on "The Future of the Utility Sector."

Imagine a place where innovations in waste 
management, water supply, and public services 
become a reality, solutions meet the true needs 
of the community, and every discussion opens 
up new opportunities to improve the quality of 
life for all citizens. That place is right here, and 
we want you to be a part of it!

Join us from June 11 to 13, 2025, in Ohrid, 
where experts from the field will share their 
successful practices and completed projects.

To ensure a high-quality experience and 
meaningful contributions from all partici-
pants (listeners, sponsors, and companies 
interested in participating in the technical 
exhibition), we encourage you to allocate the 
necessary financial resources in your budget.  

We believe this investment will bring you 
long-term benefits.

More detailed information on the topics and 
participation in the technical exhibition will 
follow soon.
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